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AB 2643 (Calderon) Municipal Operator Funding
AB 2643 (Calderon), related to municipal operator funding, has been scheduled for a hearing in the Senate Transportation Committee on August 8, 2000.

SB 1101 (Murray) Transit Zones in Los Angeles County
SB 1101 (Murray) was approved by the Assembly Appropriations Committee after a rule waiver was granted by the Assembly allowing the bill to be heard by the committee.  Staff expects that the bill could be considered by the full Assembly at any time.  

AB 769 (Margett) El Monte Busway

AB 769 (Margett) was approved by the Assembly today.  AB 769 would restore the 3 person minimum occupant requirement on the El Monte busway during peak hour commutes.  The bill will now be transmitted to the Governor for his consideration.  An urgency clause has been included which will allow the bill to become effective upon signature by the Governor.
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